
 

Join the Conversation 
on the future of Cleveland High School! 

December 10th 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

 
 
 

Please join your friends and neighbors at the upcoming Cleveland Conceptual Master Planning 
Forum on Tuesday December 10th from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at Cleveland High - Location TBD. 
 
See several concepts of what a modernized Cleveland campus would look like and share your 
thoughts with the project team and your local School Board member, Eilidh Lowery. 
 
Please come and share your thoughts 
Over the last several weeks members of the Cleveland Conceptual Master Planning 
Committee(CMPC) have been working on ideas of what a future Cleveland High School would 
look like after a modernization. This forum provides an opportunity for the greater community 
to weigh in on those ideas and to share their feelings and concerns with the project team and 
their school board representative before they are finalized and presented to the full Board. 
 
What Is Conceptual Master Planning? 
The conceptual master planning process will determine each school’s overall program needs, 
site layout, and estimated costs for historic modernization vs. new construction. The early 
planning effort will help us more accurately determine the cost estimates for the modernization 
or the rebuilding of that school. This information will help PPS in the planning of future capital 
improvement bonds. 
 
More information can be found at the Cleveland CMPC website. 
https://www.pps.net/Page/14292 
 
 


